prayer requests for
11/19/2023

a Please keep my prayer requests
confidential.

write your prayer requests below

Prayer Requests:

Please pray for expectant parents: Jeb & Andrea Nash (December) and Mark & Britt O'Brien
(February).

Teresa Lyke: Pray for me because my back is hurting and my mom is sick and can't swallow
anything. Praise God for my sister, Dorothy, is going to church now

Sherman Taylor: Please pray for Miss Vicky at the gas station on W. 25th and Dennison.

Mark Pratt: Please pray for Mark's uncle who is in the hospital after a bad fall.

Lucy Jones: With the weather getting cold many throughout Ohio and the world are homeless. Pray

O  I'dlike to be on alist to receive a
weekly email of prayer requests.

@] I'd like to be on a list to receive “All
Church” emails

0O  I'dlike to hear more about K-Groups

your name

for housing to open up to provide housing for all those in need.

Armond Galmarini: Please pray for Jeremiah Crisafi. He needs prayer for physical healing in his fight
against cancer. He is 13 years old and our great nephew. Bless him with a relationship with Jesus.

Kay Woodard: Please continue to pray for Kay's health.

Mark Ritzman: Please continue to pray for Mark’s Aunt Linda as she continues to go through
chemotherapy.

Pray for lost relatives and for increased faith during troubled times. Pray for peace in the Middle East
and the peace of Jesus in the hearts of men & women.

udy Davey: Please pray for my cousin, Brigida, for healing from internal bleeding. Please pray for
Sarah C. She cut her hand very badly. Please pray for complete healing and spiritual filling.

Please pray for the mothers of Jack Shearer, Donna Boss, Craig Tennant, Lori Sugano & Lisa Ulery.

Pray for the needs of our sick and shut in: Margie Ramos, Edith Wallace, Kay Woodard's Uncle
Woody, Julia Martinez, Julia Dean & Mary Mines.

SCRANTON ROAD

Sunday Service

10:45a Sunday Service

your email address

Welcome Visitors!

If you would like to learn more about SRBC, email
office@scrantonroad.org and/or fill out a visitor card & one of the pastors
or elders will be in contact with you.

If you have children from nursery through 11 years old, our Kid Zone is
open at 10:30am downstairs. Please bring your children downstairs to
checkin. Our volunteers have been trained and ready to serve as teachers
and assistants.
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Tytus Ritzman

Office Closed

If you would like to give tithes and
offerings online scan the QR code
or go to scrantonroad.org

Congratulations to those
being baptized today.
We are committed to pray for all of youl

NEW MEMBERS 4

Welcome to SRBC, New Members

We are grateful to have you as part of

our membership
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CALLING ALL CHEFS

Meals for Wednesday

nights are needed!
(Youth Group and Good News Kids)

Please sign up by calling the office or
filling out the tear off sheet in this bulletin.

Thank you to everyone who has
provided a meal so far!

Building Hope in the City and Scranton
Road Bible Church present:

The Christmas Store

Friday, December 8th, 2023 - Saturday,
December 9th, 2023

We have BIG plans to bless families this
Christmas, and you can join usl!

Over two days, Building Hope and
Scranton Road Bible Church will join
together for the Christmas Store! Parents
can purchase new items at a very low cost
for their children.

To sign up to volunteer or
shop from our Amazon Wish List**
visit scrantonroad.org/christmasstore

**You can have Amazon donations sent
directly to the church at 3095 Scranton
Road, Cleveland, 44113

Donations can be dropped off now through
December 2nd at
Scranton Road Bible Church
Monday through Thursday, 9am to 2pm.

Please contact the church office with any
questions regarding drop-off.

Registration to shop is now full. Please
contact the church office to be added to
the waitlist.




